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Under Article 6(1)(e) of the General Data Protection Regulation[footnoteRef:1] we are notifying you that we collect and process this data for the performance of a task carried out in the public interest. [1:  https://gdpr-info.eu/art-6-gdpr/
] 


How will your data be stored?
Scottish Government and ADAS will store all the data collected from this survey confidentially on secure servers. The small amount of personal information collected will be covered by data protection legislation. Scottish Government will store the data for as long as the information is required for statistical analysis. Access to the data is limited to Scottish Government staff who require to use it for the purposes described below.

ADAS will store data until the end of their contract with Scottish Government, at which point all data will be deleted in line with data protection legislation. 


How will the information be used?
The results are used for:
· Providing data to the European Union
· Contributing to estimates of GDP for Scotland and the UK
· Measuring the importance of cereal farming within the economy
· Developing policies for the benefit of the industry
· Sharing with Government approved academic researchers

Results of the survey are published only as grouped information or averages, from which it is impossible to identify data from an individual farm business. Academic researchers who use the raw data will be subject to the same confidentiality agreements and will not be able to link this data to the farms’ contact information.


Complaints
If you have any complaints about the way your data has been handled during this survey, these can be made to the Scottish Government Data Protection Team via email at dpa@gov.scot. 

You also have the right to lodge a complaint with the Information Commissioners Office (ICO), either via email at Scotland@ico.org.uk. Further information about how to lodge a complaint is available at https://ico.org.uk/concerns 


Thank you for taking the time to read these notes. Please get in touch if you have any further questions.
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